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Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Years 4 & 5  you are 

the best readers this week!!! 

Please encourage your child to read 

at least 3 times each week.                      

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!!       

Core value: Ambition                                  

 

Gold Star of the Week!                             

 Nursery ~ Ezra Horwood                                                 

Pre-School ~ Sophia Reilly                                                  

ARC ~ Ruairi Duggan                                                      

Rec ~ Isla-Belle Berisford                                                       

Year 1 ~ Emilia Stokes                                                   

Year 2 ~ Thea Bannister                                                          

Year 3 ~ Oliver Bridges                                                   

Year 4 ~ Lily Brewer                                                          

Year 5 ~ Cerys Jones                                                        

Year 6 ~ Thomas Betts  

   

 

 

Gold Award Achievers this week   

Sebastian Teague, Alicia Chorostowska   

Lenny Jordan, Hannah Horne              

Aurora Robert-Jones 

 

Parents/Carers of children in                                    

Years  Rec - Year 6  are invited to join us at          

our assembly on Monday 27th February at 

2.45pm to see your child receive their certificate 

and to hear why they are ‘Star of the Week’ 

Pupils who have 

accessed Times 

Table Rock Stars        

3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 3 you are the 

best Times Table Rock Stars         

again this week!      

Please encourage your child to     

access Times Table Rock Stars  at 

least 3 times each week                                         

The importance of knowing their 

times tables underpins all maths 

concepts and can be used and        

applied across the maths curriculum.  

A Kidderminster Harriers coach has 

been in school once a week during this 

half term working with year groups       

1 - 6. The fun football sessions focus 

on dribbling and team work. Children 

were then able to put these skills into a 

match at the end. We are very proud of 

our link with the local football club and 

will continue to work with                             

Kidderminster Harriers in the future. 

 

SEND Drop-in                                                                    
 

Miss Edwards is running the               

SEND drop-in on the                                  

following day after half term:- 

  

Weds 2.30pm - 4.00pm 

 

Please feel free to drop-in during the 

above times to discuss any  concerns 

you have about your child’s                            

educational needs. 

 

Important Message 

 

For safety reasons children must not play in 

the Forest School area unless supervised 

by a Teacher or member of staff. 

Therefore, in order to keep your children 

safe, please do not let them play in this area 

after school. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Year 4 SING It! Concert 
 

On Thursday, Year 4 spent the day at         

Winterfold House School taking part in their 

annual Sing It! day. They joined pupils in 

Years 3 and 4 at Winterfold House School 

and took part in a series of singing and  

music workhops, including singing with their 

band the Groove Diggers. At the end of the 

day they put on an amazing concert for their 

parents and carers and all sang beautifully!  

Year 4 were all brilliantly behaved and it 

was amazing how quickly they were able to 

learn the eight songs they performed. 



                 Upcoming Dates for your Diary       

February 

Monday 27th - Return to school 

March 

Tuesday 14th - Anxiety Workshop - further          

information to follow                                            

Tuesday 21st - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 5.30pm 

Thursday 23rd - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 

7.00pm 

Friday 31st - KS2 Easter Service 

Friday 31st - Break up for Easter  

April  

Monday 17th - Return to School                                              

Friday 21st - PTFA Flip & Dippy Show                

Wednesday 26th - Rugby Tournament 

May                                                                                    

Monday 1st - Early May Bank Holiday                                        

Monday 8th - Bank holiday for the coronation of 

King Charles III  

Tuesday 9th - Friday 12th - Year 6 SATS  

Friday 26th - Break up for half term 

June 

Monday 5th - Return to school                                  

Monday 19th - Teacher Training Day (school closed 

to pupils) 

July 

Friday 21st - Break up for the summer holidays          

Monday 24th - Teacher Training Day (school closed 

to pupils) 

Tuesday 25th - Teacher Training Day (school 

closed to pupils) 

Further upcoming dates will be displayed on the                 

front page of the website - https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

 

 

 

British Science Week 2023 
 

We will be holding our annual science 

week from  Monday 13th - Friday 17th 

March and hope you will be able to 

come in at some point in the week to 

support your child. We will be inviting 

parents in during the afternoons of the 

13th, 14th, 15th March and will be holding our Science Fayre       

during the afternoon of the 17th March. We would also like to invite 

any parents or grandparents who work in a job that involves science 

or engineering that would be happy to come in and talk to the        

children about what they do. We have had some really interesting 

sessions in previous years and the children always enjoy hearing 

about how science is used in the real world. If you are able to help 

us with this please speak to either your child's class teach or to 

Ruth Parker in Year 4. 

Closing the Word Gap!                                                                     

As a fun activity we will provide a word every week for you  to talk 

about with your child. 

Give it a go and see if they understand it! Use it in some sentences 

and see if they can too. 

There are also words on your children’s topic sheets. 

 

protection 

Our World Book Day                 

celebrations will take place on                            

Friday 3rd March. 
 

On this day, we would like the 

pupils to dress up as their fa-

vourite book character, author or                        

illustrator.   
 

This webpage https://

www.netmums.com/world-book-

day/top-world-book-day-costume

-ideas has a range of ideas that 

require inexpensive items or things you already have at 

home. 
 

We shall be completing lots of book-themed activities 

during the day to  celebrate the joy of reading! 
 

Pupils will also receive their book token on this day which 

can be swapped for one of twelve World Book Day books 

or if you’d prefer, you can use your book token to get £1 

off any full price book instead. 

Sign of the week 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Holiday’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Small forward movement finishing with the palm facing outward.  


